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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:47:16 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

 
 
From: Luca Ropeleski  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:52 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Hi Jason
I am aware of a proposal for change of use of Bedores on Earl to a hair studio. I want to
say I fully support this change and I think this studio would be great for the surrounding
area and community of young students. Please consider the benefits this studio will
offer to the student demographic as well as others. 


